
 
 
April 2, 2015 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 
RE: Case 15-E-0034-Tariff Filings to Effectuate Amendments to Public Service Law §66-j and 

Conforming Changes to the Standard Interconnection Requirements – Notice Establishing 
Filing Requirements  

 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
 The enclosed leaves, issued by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation d/b/a National Grid (“National 
Grid”), are being transmitted for filing in accordance with the requirements of the New York State Public 
Service Commission (“Commission”). 
 

Eighth Revised Leaf 197 
Seventh Revised Leaf 199 
Second Revised 199.1.1 
 
To PSC No. 220 Electricity 

    
   Effective: July 27, 2015 

  
 On January 15, 2015, the Commission issued the above notice directing the major electric utilities 
to make the filings necessary to conform their tariffs to the new requirements to Public Service Law §66-j 
regarding the net energy metering of non-residential farm waste and fuel cell electric generating equipment 
to become effective June 10, 2015.  On February 17, 2015, a further notice was issued by the Commission 
granting a 45 day extension and requiring tariff leaves to be filed by April 3, 2015 with an effective date of 
July 27, 2015. 
   
 The proposed revisions comply with this notice and set forth the changes to Rule No. 36 of PSC 
No. 220 Electricity.  These revisions are scheduled to become effective July 27, 2015. 
 
 Attachment 1 included with filing contains redlined leaves showing the revisions made to the above 
leaves. 
  
 If you have any questions concerning this filing, please call Patricia Rivers at (315) 428-6833. 
  
       Sincerely, 
 
       /s/ Patricia J. Rivers 
   
       Patricia J. Rivers 
       Lead Analyst     
       Electric Pricing Department 
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